
 Visit to Book Fair 

On February 3, 2024 a visit to Book Fair was organized by P.G. Department of English. The 

fair was held at Punjabi University, Patiala. Students of B.A. Honours School in English and 

M.A. English were taken to the fair. Students got an opportunity to see and buy a number of 

books  available in multiple languages and  they showed great interest and bought books with 

enthusiasm. Prof. Darshpreet kaur, Prof. Sonal and Prof. Jaspreet Kaur accompanied the 

students to the fair.  

 

 

 

 


